Female Volunteers Needed for Research Study!

Help Researchers Learn More About Treatment

The University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey (UMDNJ) is looking for women with relapsing-remitting MS for a 24 -month study to see if there are less relapses with the treatment of Copaxone injections plus oral estriol as compared to the treatment of Copaxone injections plus oral placebo.  We are looking for:

· Women 18-50 years old

· Diagnosed with definite RRMS

· Able to walk without any aids such as cane or walker

· Had at least one relapse within the last 2 years

You are not eligible for the study if you are pregnant, breast-feeding, smoke, or have other serious medical conditions.  You are also not eligible if you have ever received Copaxone. You can however be included in our study if you have been treated with Avonex, Rebif or Betaseron for less than 3 months.

This study is being conducted by Suhayl Dhib-Jalbut, M.D.,Professor, UMDNJ Department of Neurology.  If you are interested, call Yaritza Rosario, the study coordinator at (732)235-7099 for further information and a 20-minute telephone screening to determine initial eligibility for the study.

